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ICO News Article: Empowering people to foster trust in tomorrow’s technological advancements 
The ICO is encouraging developers to consider privacy at an early stage when implementing new 
technologies to maintain public trust and confidence. 
 
News Article: Twitter says leaked emails not hacked from its systems 
Twitter has denied that emails alleged to be linked to millions of its users' accounts were obtained using a 

hack. 
 
News Article: Users of smart devices should receive more security information, MPs hear 
A Google representative said products such as virtual assistants should have labels detailing their security 
and privacy quality. 
 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/media-centre/news-and-blogs/2023/01/empowering-people-to-foster-trust-in-tomorrow-s-technological-advancements/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-64243369
https://www.independent.co.uk/news/uk/google-mps-android-privacy-alexa-b2263906.html
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